
 

 

20 September 2022 
Dear Parents & Students, 
 
The countdown for the ski trip is on! The snow has arrived at the Alps and it is already 
snowing at the high slopes of Saalbach – Hinterglemm!  
There has been a change to our accommodation. We are now going to be staying at Pension-
Gästehaus Reichkendl. The accommodation is of similar standard to the accommodation it 
replaces. A big advantage of this accommodation is that we have sole occupancy. 
At this point I also need to remind you that according to the payment plan, the 2nd payment 
of £260 was due on the 15th of September. If you haven’t settled the payment, please settle 
it ASAP. 
 
ACTION REQUIRED 

Please find here a link to an online Microsoft Form with information about your child that 
participates at the trip. Please complete this form as soon as possible, latest by 15 
October 2022.  
https://forms.office.com/r/Pv5kFvr7ZW 
 
Dry slope ski lessons 

As soon as I get the responses on the Microsoft Form, I will invite beginner skiers to join us 
for lessons at Alpine Snowsports Aldershot dry slope. These lessons will take place after 
school leaving at 15.30 and back at school at around 19:00. Dates will be organised as soon 
as I know the number of beginners. You will then be notified individually about the lessons. 
The cost should be between £30 and £35 and includes transport to and from the venue, 
insurance, ski hire and ski tuition. At this point I would like to let you know that Alpine 
Snowsports are currently running a promotion called ‘Discovery Week’ and they offer up 
to 75% off skiing during the promotion week. If you can, it will be worth booking some 
lessons for your child at these discounted prices.  

https://activenation.org.uk/venues/alpine-snowsports-aldershot/offers/ 

Ski trip parent information evening 

I would like to invite the parents/carers of the ski participants to a ski trip information evening 
that will take place at Emmbrook main hall on November 23 at 18:00. It will last about 1 
hour. Student ski trip participants are also welcome. 

 

If you have any enquiries about the ski trip, please do not hesitate to contact me by 
email ekalatzis@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Yours Sincerely, 

E Kalatzis Ski Trip Organiser 


